
 

In Prague, 11th of January 2021 
 
Motivation letter for the Application to continue as member of the Steering 
Committee of EHRA in the next period 
 
Dear colleagues, 
I am writing this letter not only as a request but also as an appreciation for the 
possibility to be part of something big and transcending as EHRA is. It is not 
only an organization, but also a movement for me. 
Probably I do not have to make this letter very long. It is an honor for me to 
be part of EHRA, it will be an honor, if it will be possible to continue. I am 
dedicated to Harm Reduction as the key how to help people and make the 
world more humane, fair, and united. This will continue if I am member of the 
Steering committee or our organization SANANIM will be only standard part 
of EHRA structure. 
 
We are in difficult times. As always. And the only answer is to continue our 
efforts. I am always available to help if it is in my possibilities. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 

 
Mgr. David Pešek 

SANANIM 

 


